From: Maanifico, Rose

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: Proposed developments (180 Steeles Ave. West and 100 Steeles Ave. West)

Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:19:00 AM
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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 11:49 AM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: Proposed developments (180 Steeles Ave. West and 100 Steeles Ave. West)

From: Paul PUAWKA |

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 10:56 AM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Proposed developments (180 Steeles Ave. West and 100 Steeles Ave. West)

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge &
Steeles neighbourhood. | commute by this intersection to and from work and
frequently visit the mall and stores in this area.

My objections are around the # of new residents to this area without proper
infrastructure (TRANSIT) to support them as the existing infrastructure cannot support
this large an increase in population. Traffic in this area is already very very bad and
I’'m worried that the current plan (which allows more than double the density allowed
in secondary plan) will make the area unmanageable.

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

Regards,



Paul Pijawka

Sent from my iPhone



